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Tuesday 17th December 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Once you have ordered and received your booklist items, and are ready to compile 

your child’s items in readiness for 2020, we would appreciate if you could organise 

your child’s stationery items as follows:    

 

• There is no need to label individual stationery items; these will be collected at 

the start of the year and shared for daily use throughout the year (pencils, 

textas, eraser, ruler, sharpener, glue sticks, scissors). 

• Please cover and label all exercise books clearly.  There is no need to label 

books with any subject areas.  When school starts, we will use stickers to show 

curriculum areas. 

• Document wallets/button wallets should be labelled with your child’s name. 

• Please name and put your child’s writing pad inside their clipboard. 

• Year 1 students will also need an art smock (preferably made from waterproof 

material instead of fabric). 

• Year 1 students will also need a library bag; a library bag is expected for 

borrowing library books once a week – no bag; no borrowing. 

• Year 1 students will also need a pair of ‘over the ear’ headphones.  Mrs Jak 

will send up the student’s headphones they had in Prep.  However, a few 

student’s headphones have not made it to the end of the year, due to 

general wear and tear.   

 

Thank you for your support and we are very much looking forward to working with 

your child and you throughout 2020. 

 

Wishing you a safe, restful and happy holiday break.  

 

 

Mr O‘Brien & Mrs Marshall 

 

http://www.stpatlat.tas.catholic.edu.au/

